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Angela Hubbard

From: Kelleigh McMillan <redshed@roomone.org>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 1:01 PM

To: Ray L. Campbell; Jim DeTro; Sheilah Kennedy; Kathleen Descoteaux; Perry Huston; 

drabido@co.okanogan.wa.us

Subject: Letter regarding Juvenile Detention Center

Attachments: Letter to County re, Juvenile Detention.docx

Attached is my letter opposing the relocation of our County's Juvenile Detention Center to Medical 
Lake.  
Thank you for reading. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelleigh McMillan 
Program Director  
Red Shed at Room One 
(509)997-2050 
redshed@roomone.org 
 
  


